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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA
From: Kevin Marsh, ACOC Representative
Subject: Change to 2.2.4 to remove parallel title proper

ACOC thanks BL for this proposal to change 2.2.4 to remove the parallel title proper. We support
this proposal as far as it goes; agreeing that Parallel title proper should be removed from the list of
examples at 2.2.4.

We note there are other inconsistencies in RDA and suggest further work on the overall issue of
recording other title information may be required.

We consider there to be a discrepancy at 2.3.5.2 where Parallel other title information refers back to
2.3.3.2 (thus limiting it to the resource itself), yet RDA allows the cataloguer to ‘take parallel other
title information from the same source as the title proper’. The sources for the title proper are
broader than the resource itself. This provision should be amended for uniformity.

We also consider there may be discrepancies between the RDA text and the core elements listed at
0.6.2 and that further revision may also be required here.



